
 
 

 
 

Construction Update – 3rd May 2017 
 
As you may be aware, we have a blockage in the sewer system which effected the locomotive 
workshops yesterday. Sydney Water worked on the issue overnight and can confirm the bathrooms 
are now all available for use. 
 
There is some extensive work to repair the issue which will require some traffic changes to 
Locomotive Street. Traffic control will be in place and access maintained at all times. 
 
We apologise for any inconvenience caused. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me at atp.communications@mirvac.com 

or call 1800 870 549. 
 
Kind regards, Kim 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kim Elliott      
ATP Communications Specialist 
Office and Industrial  
 
T   +61 2 9080 8125     
2 Locomotive St, Eveleigh NSW 2015  
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